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         15

th
 November 2013. 

Dear Parents, 

 

Trip to the Eden Project. 
 

Three of our classes are studying the ‘Rainforest’ at present, so we have decided to take the ‘whole school’ to 

the Eden Project, on Tuesday, 10
th

 December 2013. During the day the children will take part in a ‘trail,’ 
‘storytelling session’ and ‘skate.’ 
 

We will be leaving school at 8.45am and returning for the end of school. Please can all children arrive promptly 

and go to the toilet on arrival? 

 

All children will need to wear school uniform, sensible shoes and have a warm coat. All children must 

also bring a packed lunch. 

 

All classes would be grateful for any adult help (DBS (CRB) with school.) Unfortunately due to the size of the 

coach, we will not be able to take younger siblings not yet of school age. If you are available to help please 

complete the slip at the bottom of the letter. 

 

We do need to ask for a voluntary contribution of £9-75 per child, although without this it would be unlikely 

that the trip could proceed. 

 

A ‘consent form’ is attached which must be returned to School with the £9-75 contribution by Friday, 29
th

 

November 2013 at the very latest. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Williams 

 

Mrs H. Williams, 

Visit organiser. 

 

Trip to the Eden Project – 10
th

 December 2013. 

 

I hold a current DBS with the school and can help accompany the children on the ‘Trip to the Eden 
Project.’ 
 

Name of child ______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Signed ____________________________________ Date ___________________________________ 

 

 



         
 

 

          


